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27th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming our Year 4s back from their residential to Henley Fort later this afternoon. I 
know they’ve had a wonderful few days, despite the weather and we look forward to hearing all about their ad-
ventures. 
Thank you to our supportive PTA 
There is a group of wonderful parents who work tirelessly to put on events and raise money for the school.  We 
are incredibly grateful to all of the parents who support the PTA and give their time and effort so willingly.  Due 
to their hard work, they have been able to fund the redecoration of our Calm Room, an essential space for chil-
dren who just need some time away from the general ‘hub-bub’ of the school.  The PTA will also be giving funds 
for resources for our revamped Music Room—a wonderful space for our children to learn music with Mrs       
Norfolk, our Music Teacher.  The old ICT suite upstairs will be turned into an intervention room with Interactive 
White Board for those children who need a little bit more support to learn—the PTA are also providing the funds 
for us to do that.  I will put photographs into the newsletter when all is complete. 
We are also gathering quotes for a new Trim Trail for the KS1 playground, along with the possibility of              
resurfacing areas of the grass so the children can play on it all year round.  This type of equipment is incredibly 
expensive and it is only through the support of our PTA that we can afford it. 
If you can support the PTA, please do get in touch with your class rep who would be delighted to hear from you. 
Safeguarding Alert 
The online safeguarding team at INEQE have received recent reports about someone who may be acting inappro-
priately online. This individual is potentially masquerading to be a child on social media in order to interact with 
children. INEQE have released this video for schools and parents, which provides advice and information on what 
this is, the impact and risks and practical tips on protecting children and young people. 
Supporting our local Londis 
Our local Londis on Blackbridge Road has been supporting the school for a number of years by supplying our 
weekly milk (for our hot drinks), completely free of charge. They also provide sponsorship for online safety books 
for the school through the Police Community Club.  The owners also support the wider community by delivering 
groceries to the elderly and vulnerable, stocking products made by local school children and I imagine most of 
you remember their free slushy day during the Summer Term. 
The owners have approached the school asking if our parents would take the time to vote for them in the Na-
tional Lottery Local Retail Champions Award.  The voting form is available here.  For the form, the name and ad-
dress of the shop is: Londis Woking Wines, 4 The Parade, Blackbridge Road, Woking, GU22 0DH.  Please vote for 
them if you can as they really support our school as much as possible. 
 

Let’s hope the rain stops for the weekend and the sun comes out! 

With kind regards 

Mrs J E Harrup 

Headteacher 

 

https://email.ineqe.com/share/hubspotvideo/179033176358?utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-9zKsVyH9MIFcx_TBAayn1u5jaZt3WmSy4euFcyNshWWe6iTkFbGucdT0kRquOEFEgwli46LmGuyPMUPPhqYHEHFiFACTS3BlZmvuXriMecXt_AHaw&_hsmi=325579741&utm_content=325579741&utm_source=hs_em
https://www.tnllocalretailchampions.co.uk/p/1


Dates for your diary 2024-25 

Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October  

Tuesday 1st 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Thursday 3rd 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 4th 9.00am 4D Class Assembly 

Friday 4th 2.50—3.15pm—PTA Preloved Uniform Sale  

Tuesday 8th 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Thursday 10th 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 11th 9.00am Year 3 Harvest Assembly 

Friday 25th 9.00am 5M Class Assembly 

Friday 25th  PTA—Non Uniform Day 

Monday 28th to  1st Half Term 

November  

Friday 1st  Half Term 

Monday 4th INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th INSET Day 

Wednesday 6th Children return after half term 

Wednesday 6th  Whole School Photos—Individual and Sibling 

Friday 8th 6.30-8.30pm—PTA—Barnsbury Boutique Night 

Tuesday 12th 3.30—5.30pm—Parents Evening (face to face) 

Tuesday 12th PTA—Bags to School 

Wednesday 13th PTA—Bags to School 

Wednesday 13th  Governors Meeting 

Thursday 14th 3.30—7.00pm Parents Evening (face to face) 

Thursday 14th  PTA—Bags to School 

Friday 15th  Year 6 Trip 

Monday 18th 9.00am Prospective Parent Tour 

Wednesday 20th 2.00pm Prospective Parent Tour 

Friday 29th 9.00am 6L Class Assembly 

Friday 29th 10am—PTA—Hedgerow Planting 

Saturday 30th 2-5pm—PTA Christmas Fair 

December  

Friday 6th 9.00am 3M Class Assembly 

Wednesday 11th Christmas Dinner and Jumper day 

Friday 20th 1.15pm End of Term 



 

 

 

Star of the  

Week 

 

 

Effort  

Award 

 

 

Values  

Award 

Oak Elizabeth Ivy Connor 

Ash Jonah Lottie Oscar 

1B Haseeba Shawna Havanna 

1M Ayesha Danny Yana 

2M Sammy Bertie Jess 

2T Malakai Elize Misha 

3B Freya Ezra Bea 

3M Fin Sarah-Luisa Poema 

4D - - - 

4J - - - 

5M Georgina Henry A Dominik C 

5T William B Spencer B Jack 

6G Leela Eleanor/Mason Freddie 

6L Edith Dylan Aroosh 

Congratulations to the Eco this week:  

 

Congratulations to the recipients of a 

WOW certificate this week:  Musa (3M), 

Adele (5T) 



 

Acorns 
This week Nursery is learning about the story “Going on a Bear Hunt”. The children have loved 
learning this story, we have acted out the story, gone on a Bear hunt, our tuff tray has been set up 
as the story which they have really enjoyed playing with.  

 

We have had a 

wonderful start to 

Year One. The chil-

dren have settled 

in beautifully and it 

is lovely to see 

their smiling faces. 

In Science we have 

been busy explor-

ing our senses. An 

activity we all en-

joyed was investi-

gating the proper-

ties of fruit and 

categorising them 

into hard and soft.  

Year 1 

In maths we have been looking at the numbers 1-10, how we can represent the numbers and 

one more and one less than a number. We really enjoyed going outside and exploring numbers 

with natural objects around our school. 

 We have also 
made brown 
play dough for 
the children to 
make their own 
bears and paw 
prints. On 
Wednesdays we 
learn about our 
feelings in pshe. 
Today we spoke 
about sad feel-
ings and the 
children spoke 
about what 
makes them 
sad. We then 
made our own 
sad monsters 
using our fine 
motor skills to 
scrunch and 
stick the blue 
paper on their 
monsters. 



 

Year 3 
In year 3, we have had a great start to the year. Last week all the children took part in the Egyptian 
Workshop day. They enjoyed learning more about the Egyptians. Drama was a key focus of the 
session and the children were incredible at rehearsing and performing some wonderful stories 
from Ancient Egypt. We even had a show telling us all about mummification! 
 
In English, we have been looking at the poem The Magic Box by Kit Wright. The children enjoyed 
thinking about what memories they would add to their box and wrote a poem about it.  

 

This week in Year 5 we enjoyed 

a visit from Ben who told us all 

about life in Ancient 

Greece.  We found out about 

the Athenians and the Spartans 

and how they were different 

from one another.  We dressed 

up as various Gods and God-

desses and acted out different 

ancient Greek myths.  We even 

had an Olympic Games, which 

5M won thanks to an amazing 

long jump by Owen.  It was a 

great day!  

Year 5 



 

Phonics Fun 

Happy Friday,  
 
So I made this activity a few years ago and 
it was a keen favourite in my class last year. 
I wrote words with our practiced sounds on 
the pegs and then as the child read the 
word they could add the spike to the tree.  
 
Enjoy, Miss Paice  
 


















